
MEDIA MENTIONS

The Street - "Bitcoin Bonanza: This Is Why The
Initial Coin Offering Market Could Be The Next
Bubble To Explode"
August 9, 2017 Chicago

Trace Schmeltz of the Chicago office was quoted in an article, "Bitcoin
Bonanza: This Is Why the Initial Coin Offering Market Could Be the Next
Bubble to Explode," which was published by The Street on Aug. 9.
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